
 

 

June 2011 

A Message from Your Grade 7 Teachers 

Grade 7 Teachers 

 Miss Blais Room 202 

Social Studies/Math 

 Mrs. Crean  Room 203 

Language Arts/Soc. St. 

 Mrs. Davies Room 206 

Science/Language Arts 

 Mrs. Hara Room 208 

Language Arts/Soc. St. 

 Mrs. Kutniewski Room 207 

Math 

 Ms. Laccone Room 201 

Science/Social Studies 

 Mrs. Schoolcraft Room 205 

Language Arts/Soc. St. 

Dear Grade 7 Students,  

 It is our pleasure to welcome you to grade 7!  We are looking 

forward to an exciting year as we all share ideas, talents, and interests 

with one another. 

 On the first day of school, Tuesday August 30, 2011, we would 

like you to bring your summer assignments for language arts and 

math.  These assignments will count as quiz grades in your Language 

Arts and Math classes.   

 In addition, to ensure your success in seventh grade, we are 

requiring you obtain the supplies listed below.   

 

 8 pocket folders: 

2 Red, 2 Blue, 2 Yellow, and 2 Green 

 6 one subject notebooks (2 red, 2 yellow, 2 green) 

 1 BLUE 3-subject spiral notebook 

 1 1/2 in. 3-ring binder with tab dividers (preferably 

with pockets) 

 Scientific Calculator 

   Examples: 

   TI (30XIIS, 30Xa, 30XS, 30XIIB) 

   Casio FX (115 ES, 260, 300 MS Plus, 300 ES, 115 MS 

   Sharp EL (W516B, 500WBBK, W535B, 531 WB, 506WBBK 

 Sharpened pencils with erasers 

 Handheld pencil sharpener 

 Ball Point Pens (blue and red) 

 Highlighters 

 “Post It” Notes (3 packs) 

 A Pencil Pouch 

 Book Covers WITHOUT adhesive  

brown paper bags work best! 

 Independent Reading Book 

Every day in every class! 

 

Enjoy the rest of your summer vacation.  We all look forward to 

meeting you soon.   

See you on August 30!! 

 

Sincerely,  

Your 7th grade teachers 


